
 

Eastside Interceptor Project - update for the week of Sept Oct 25 – 31  

The Eastside Interceptor (ESI) is one of the main sewer lines that brings wastewater from eastside 
homes and business to the South Treatment Plant in Renton. This project will repair about 3,700  
feet of the line, which is corroded and nearing the end of its service life (see map below). 

For October 25 through 31:  

• Beginning around October 25, ventilation and odor control equipment will need to be turned 
on at North 5th St. and Burnett Ave. North. This is expected to last from 2-5 days. People may 
notice some odors while equipment is in use. This work is temporary, weather-dependent and 
may take only a few days to complete.  

Once this work is competed, wastewater flows within the Eastside Interceptor pipe will be returned 
to normal (pre-construction conditions).  

• Upcoming and current work: Lining work is now done. The contractor has begun removing 
platforms and support equipment from within the pipeline.  

• A temporary lane closure along Logan Avenue continues this week. This will be around the 
clock and will allow crews and equipment to access the pipe. 

• Work hours and night work: Currently work is being done around the clock, with occasional 
work occurring on Sundays.  

• Odor control is being utilized for the project: This includes odor scrubbers, modifying  
the air flows in the pipe, and installing carbon filters. Because crews are working in the pipe,  
fresh air needs to be circulated through the pipe.  

• Barriers along Logan Avenue: This is an active construction area – do not touch or cross  
the barriers or walk through the work area. Please cross the street to find safe areas to walk. 

• The bike lane along Logan Avenue between Park Avenue and North 6th Street is closed due  
to construction. Please cross over to the east side of Logan Avenue or take an alternate route.  

• Burnett Avenue will remain closed at North 6th Street for several months. Temporary odor 
control units and carbon filters are now operating here.  

For more information 
Visit the project website to learn more about the project and to sign up or manage project updates.  

For more information, or if you have questions or concerns about the project, please contact  
David Freed at 206-263-9453 or david.freed@kingcounty.gov.  

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/esi-2-lining.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/esi-2-lining.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/esi-2-lining/construction.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/esi-2-lining/construction.aspx
http://www.kingcounty.gov/ESI-02
http://www.kingcounty.gov/ESI-02
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